Duke PoweR COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C. 282482
HAL B. TUCKER

TELEPHONE
Vice pRESIDENT (704) 3703-4831

NUCLEAR PRODLUCTION

January 29, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Sir:

Enclosed for NRC Staff use and review is one copy of the latest revision to the
following Catawba Nuclear Station Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures:

(1) HP/O/B/1009/09

Please delete privacy material in the form of personal telephone numbers prior to
placing any material in the public document room, specifically:

(1) HP/O/B/1009/09, Enclosure 5.17

These revisions are being submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q) and do not
decrease the effectiveness of the Emergency Plant Implementing Procedures.

By copy of this letter, two copies of each of the above documents are being
provided Lo the NRC, Region II.

Very truly yours,

N Ps=" 7
Jal K. /‘m%
Hal B. Tucker

RWO/1285/sbn

Enclnsures

%c:  (w/enclosure)
Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regiunal Administrator
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1I
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station
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40-413/414 Catawba

MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, Document Management Branch, TIDC
FROM: Director, Division of Pules and Records, ADM
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF UTILITY EMERGENCY PLAN DOCUMENTATION

The Division of Rules and Records has reviewed the attached document and has
determined that it may now be made publicly available,

,/{;;' P // ,"/"q?()
Donnie K. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records ¥,
Office of Administration 4?’
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Attachment: As stated



